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In the 2011 conference, the Peace Education SIG will continue reporting of developments and research across global regions. To align with the conference theme, it will feature information about education for the public good, especially contextually responsive peace education. Presenters and participants in the program of the Peace Education SIG will describe instruction, such as student learning about and engagement in social action, that orients learners towards work for the public good. Conflict resolution and transformation, as evident in educators’ and students’ peace actions in the community and their interactions at school, in addition to other methods of peacebuilding through education, will be of particular interest in the 2011 conference. Descriptions of analytical processes students experience prior to their public engagements, such as multiple-perspective analysis of conflict, will expand the knowledge base that informs how peace education contextually responds to needs that are evident in pursuit of the public good. Additionally addressed in the program with be the theoretical inclusiveness of peace education whereby anti-racist pedagogy responds to institutional ‘whiteness’.

